



500 East Capitol Avenue Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 https://puc.sd.gov (605) 773-3201

Consumer Hotline 1-800-332-1782

Email puc@state.sd.us

Aug. 12, 2024

Ronald Tvedt

Brandt, South Dakota 57218

Dear Mr. Tvedt,

This is in response to your letter to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission, received Aug. 12, 2024, regarding Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South's requested siting permit, docket EL24-023.

The commission received an application for this proposed project on June 28, 2024. This docket is currently under review by my fellow commissioners and me and PUC staff.

A public input meeting on this will be held at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, Aug. 22, at the Clear Lake Community Center. I encourage you to attend to learn more about the project.

The enclosed Informational Guide may be helpful in understanding the commission's processing of a docket such as this. You may monitor the online docket by going to PUC.sd.gov, clicking on Commission Actions, Commission Dockets, Electric Dockets, 2024 Electric Dockets, and scrolling to EL24-023. More filings will be posted in the docket in the coming days and months.

Thank you for sharing your view on the proposed project and how you believe the electricity and revenue will be of benefit. Your letter and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the docket.

Sincerely,

Kristie Liegen

Kristie Fiegen